

---

**From:** Larry Visoski <[REDACTED]>  
**Sent:** Friday, December 7, 2018 3:39 AM  
**To:** Je vacation  
**Cc:** Rich Kahn  
**Subject:** GIV training

Jeffrey

Rich was able to negotiate extended GIV insurance for me until Dec 31st. This is an insurance requirement, not an FAA requirement, since I've attended G550 class 2 months ago., As long as I fly Capt, We are covered.

backup Plan,

I have scheduled GIV re-current training Dec 17th - 20th in Dallas for myself, (I'm hoping to hear positive news from Wendy before Dec 17th when my class starts.

Wendy hasn't been able to speak directly to Lars, But she did send this email to me today:

Hi Larry,

I just spoke with David. He has not talked to Lars since last week. He had no news other than that Lars said things were painfully slow.

Hope I have better news once I speak with Lars.

Wendy

Should I attend GIV class Dec 17th or wait till after Jan 1st?

GIV training cost \$19k

Thx

Larry

Sent from my iPhone=<?xml version=.0" encoding=TF-8"?> <!DOCTYPE plist PUBLIC "-//Apple//DTD PLIST 1.0//EN"

"http://www.apple.com/DTDs/PropertyList-1.0.dtd">

<plist version=.0">

<dict>

<key>conversation-id</key>

<integer>319623</integer>

<key>date-last-viewed</key>

<integer>0</integer>

<key>date-received</key>

<integer>1544153941</integer>

<key>flags</key>

<integer>8590195713</integer>

<key>remote-id</key>

<string>879626</string>

</dict>

</plist>